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Incorrectly Welded Driver Air Bag Inflator  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 17V495000 

Manufacturer BMW of North America, LLC 

Components AIR BAGS 

Potential Number of Units Affected 6,785 

Summary 

BMW of North America, LLC. (BMW) is recalling certain 2012-2013 BMW X3 xDrive28i, X3 xDrive35i, and 

M6 Convertible vehicles and 2013 M6 Coupe vehicles. The affected vehicles have a Takata driver's frontal air 

bag inflator that may have been improperly welded. 

Remedy 

BMW will notify owners, and dealers will replace the driver's front air bag module, free of charge. The recall is 

expected to begin October 9, 2017. Owners may contact BMW customer service at 1-800-525-7417. 

 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

BMW M6 2013 

BMW X3 2012-2013 

 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V495#recalls360
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=17V495#recalls360


 


